
From: Jonathan Siegel   
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 12:08 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; greg@gregberos.com; Office-Mayor Richmondhill 
<officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: please.. more pickelball courts! 
 
 
 
July 4, 2022 
 
Please consider building a lot more Pickelball courts!  It is a fast growing sport and 
contributes significantly to our physical and mental well being and social cohesion. 
 
It is such a wonderful way to connect community and maintain a healthy lifestyle! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Siegel 
Richmond Hill 
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